
COVID Update 
Please be aware that we are continuing to 

test staff twice a week so bubbles can still 

be closed at a very short notice. We thank 

you for your cooperation with this, we fully 

understand how difficult it is if pupils are 

unable to attend school.  

Staff are due to receive their 2nd COVID 

vaccinations at the end of April! 

If you’re a member of a household, childcare 

bubble or support bubble of staff or a pupil, 

you can get a twice weekly COVID tests. For 

more information go to… 

Households and bubbles of pupils, students 

and staff of schools, nurseries and colleges: 

get rapid lateral flow tests - GOV.UK 
 

Welcome Back! 

On Monday 8th March we were happy to 

welcome all pupils back to school. Our 

COVID-19 risk assessment has been 
updated in line with welcoming more pupils 

into school. We will keep you updated with 

any changes which may need to be made to 

the way school is run over the next few 

months. Please be aware that we are still 

using the class bubble system along with the 

staggered pick up/ drop off times.  

 

 

 

 

   Building Works 

The new boiler was officially signed off 

during the week beginning 15th March! 

The first stage of the works on the 

perimeter fence were completed during the 

week beginning 8th March. The second stage 

of the works is due to be completed over 

the Easter Holidays.  

 

Comic Relief  
On Friday 19th March we raised money for 

Comic Relief. Each class did something 

different, and we asked for donations of 

loose change. We managed to raise an 

amazing £100.85. 

To take a look at some pictures from the 

day, follow the link below to the website.  

 

https://www.acorns.lancs.sch.uk/photo-

galleries/comic-relief 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorns Values  

At Acorns we are revisiting our School 

Vision, Mission Statement and Values. 

The school team have chosen 11 values as a 

group that we feel represent our school, 

however 11 is too many so we need your help!  

A text has been sent home to all parents 

with a link to a Microsoft form, please 

complete the form by Friday 26th March to 

let us know which 5 values you feel best 

represent school.  

Dates for your diary 

Friday 26th March – School Closes for the Easter Holidays @ Dinner Time 

Monday 12th April – School Re-opens – Bubble Times 

Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday Monday 

 

School Closes for Easter  

On Friday 26th March, school will close at 

dinner time for the Easter Holidays. 

Parents/ Carers will need to collect pupils 

from school on this day due to transport 

being unable to accommodate an earlier 

collection from school. For more 

information, please follow the link below.  

https://www.acorns.lancs.sch.uk/news/2021-

03-18-school-closes-for-easter 
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